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WFWP and the Universal Peace Federation (UPF) jointly organized this event inviting our contacts and 

friends to receive the certificate of Ambassador of Peace. 

 

18 people accepted the invitation, 15 in person and 3 online. Politicians, religious and spiritual leaders, 

representatives of the Media and of NGOs, Musicians, Activists, Professors, and representatives of 

International/European Organizations (UN and EU). 

 

The program included videos about WFWP and UPF, then the ceremony itself with awardees briefly 

sharing in 2 minutes their feelings and thoughts; a musical performance; words by a long standing friend 

of our organizations. And finally a cocktail. All while safeguarding the Covid-19 protocols. 

 

Reported by Marcia de Abreu 

WFWP Spain President 

 

 

 


